
    
 

 

May 28, 2025 
 

Outdoor Swap Meet Participant: 
 

Thank you for your past participation in our annual car show and swap meet held the third Sunday in 

September, this year it will be September 21st
. Your continued participation remains the key to the on-

going success of our event. 
 

In an effort to keep improving our Swap Meet, we will continue to do the pre-registration for the swappers. 

 This will speed up your process of registration. Pre-registered swappers will pay $30.00 per outside swap 

space. This reservation must be postmarked no later than August 31, 2025. 
 

Reservations after that date will be returned to you.  Payment at the gate on Saturday and Sunday of 

the event will be $40.00.  Spaces will remain 12' x 24' and will remain FIRST COME FIRST SERVE.   

A reservation does not guarantee a specific space.  A reservation will, however, guarantee you a faster 

entrance into the fair grounds.  The gates will be open at 2pm on Saturday, September 20
th

.   

Please wait until 2pm as we are still preparing the grounds for you. Saturday’s arrivals 

will continue to come in the Union Street gate.  Starting at 6:00 a.m. Sunday morning, pre-registered 

swappers will use the SSEECCOONNDD  GGAATTEE  in the rear (North) of the fairgrounds.  There will be a sign and 

someone to direct you.  You will be asked to show your driver’s license for proof.  

Your cancelled check is your receipt; give us an e-mail address if you need a confirmation.  

Pre-registration payment is non-refundable.  
 

Please complete the enclosed ST19 FORM IN FULL.  Mark the number of spaces that you 

will require. Additional spaces will be available the weekend of the show if needed.  
  

Please return the form with your payment to: 
 

 

Auto Restorers Car Club 

P.O. Box 531 

St. Peter, MN 56082 
 

 Please make checks payable to “Auto Restorers Car Club”.  If you have any questions, 

E-mail:  autorestorerscarclub@gmail.com . 


Responsible For Your Own Litter    

 No leaving anything behind  

Thank you, Rod  
Outdoor Swap Coordinator  

E-mail:  autorestorerscarclub@gmail.com  

SSiinnccee  11996611 

Car Show Always 3rd Sunday in September at the Nicollet County Fairgrounds in St. Peter, MN 
 

  P.O. Box 531   St. Peter, MN  56082 

  www.autorestorerscarclub.com 
 

Dedicated to the enjoyment of antique autos,  

classic cars, street rods, and special interest vehicles. 

Swappers MMUUSSTT  

Be out by 5:00 p.m. 

Pre-Paid Swappers ONLY 

USE the 22
nndd

 gate on 

Sunday for fast entry. 

Watch us on FaceBook  

www.facebook.com/autorestorers  and   

www.autorestorerscarclub.com 
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